
Feedback on the Trade Marks Work Manual Chapter on Priority Claims 
(Circular No. 2/2016, dated 1 Feb 2016) 
 
Introduction 
 
IPOS is seeking feedback on the draft of a new chapter of the Trade Marks Work 
Manual on Priority Claims. 
 
New Chapter of the Work Manual on Priority Claims 
 
As part of IPOS' ongoing effort to provide greater clarity to applicants in relation to 
the Registry’s practices with regard to priority claims in trade mark applications, a 
new chapter has been introduced to the Trade Marks Work Manual covering the said 
topic. The chapter will explain what priority claims are and how priority claims apply 
to trade mark applications filed in Singapore. 
 
To view the new chapter on priority claims, please click here. 
 
Feedback 
 
IPOS invites interested parties to provide feedback on the proposed new chapter of 
the Trade Marks Work Manual by 1 March 2016. 
 
The feedback may be sent via email or hardcopy to the following: 
 
Registry of Trade Marks 
Intellectual Property Office of Singapore 
51 Bras Basah Road #01-01, Manulife Centre 
Singapore 189554 
 
Email: kok_chi_suan@ipos.gov.sg 

https://www.ipos.gov.sg/docs/default-source/resources-library/trade-marks/circulars/2016/tm-work-manual---priority-claims_for-public-comment.pdf?sfvrsn=2
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